
PLANT POWERED GLOBAL MAINS MARKET FRESH SOMETHING SWEET

Korean BBQ quorn
served with flatbreads,

egg fried rice &
sweetcorn

Korean BBQ chicken
served with flatbreads,

egg fried rice &
sweetcorn

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Chocolate brownie
Jelly

Fresh fruit

Meat free Lincolnshire
sausage served with
mash potato, peas &

gravy

Cumberland chipolata
sausage served with
mash potato, peas &

gravy

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Raspberry & white
chocolate cake

Jelly
Fresh fruit

Sri Lankan sweet potato
curry served with wild

rice & carrots

Slow braised beef curry
served with wild rice &

carrots

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Apple & berry crumble
with custard

Jelly
Fresh fruit

Hoi sin quorn fillet served
with stir fried vegetable

noodles  & broccoli

Sticky teriyaki chicken
served with stir fried

vegetable noodles  &
broccoli

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Chocolate fudge cake
Jelly

Fresh fruit

Tomato & mozzarella
pizza served with chips &

sweetcorn

Pasta & meatballs in a
tomato & basil sauce
served with sweetcorn

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Victoria sponge cake
Jelly

Fresh fruit

ALLERGENS: If you have an allergy or intolerance, please speak to a member of our catering team before you consume any food or drink.

WEEK 1 MENU

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY



PLANT POWERED GLOBAL MAINS MARKET FRESH SOMETHING SWEET

Macaroni & cheese
served with garden peas

Katsu chicken curry
served with rice &

garden peas

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Lemon drizzle cake
Jelly

Fresh fruit

Swedish style quorn balls
served with mash

potatoes, broccoli &
gravy

Swedish style meatballs
served with mash

potatoes, broccoli &
gravy

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Bread & butter pudding
with custard

Jelly
Fresh fruit

Vegan bao buns served
with steamed rice &

sugar snap peas

Greek chicken gyros
served with chips &

sugar snap peas

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Banoffee pie
Jelly

Fresh fruit

Mango, chilli & lime
quorn fillet served with
creole rice, black eyed

beans & baby corn

Jamaican jerk chicken
served with creole rice,

black eyed beans &
baby corn

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Marble cake with
chocolate sauce

Jelly
Fresh fruit

Tomato & mozzarella
pizza served with chips &

sweetcorn

BBQ beef tacos served
with dirty rice &

sweetcorn

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Rocky road
Jelly

Fresh fruit

WEEK 2 MENU

ALLERGENS: If you have an allergy or intolerance, please speak to a member of our catering team before you consume any food or drink.

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY



MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

PLANT POWERED GLOBAL MAINS MARKET FRESH SOMETHING SWEET

Tomato & mozzarella tart
served with seasoned

wedges & carrots

BBQ chipotle chicken
served with flatbreads,

seasoned wedges &
carrots

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Carrot cake
Jelly

Fresh fruit

Five bean chilli served
with rice & sugar snap

peas

Slow cooked beef chilli
served with rice & sugar

snap peas

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Rhubarb and custard
crumble cake

Jelly
Fresh fruit

Quorn fajitas served with
rice & broccoli

Ham hock & chicken
macaroni & cheese
served with broccoli

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Sprinkle sponge cake
Jelly

Fresh fruit

Thai yellow vegetable
curry served with egg
fried rice & baby corn

Chinese chicken curry
served with egg fried rice

& baby corn

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Tiramisu
Jelly

Fresh fruit

Tomato & mozzarella
pizza served with chips &

garden peas

Fish fingers served with
chips & garden peas

Pasta
Jacket potato selection

Deli meats
Salad bar & crudités

Black forest gateaux
Jelly

Fresh fruit

WEEK 3 MENU

ALLERGENS: If you have an allergy or intolerance, please speak to a member of our catering team before you consume any food or drink.


